

Dear Partner,

We have good news!

Our team has prepared the arrival of our mutual customers with the utmost care, according to the new hygiene and safety recommendations, and we changed our procedures taking into account the well-being and protective distance, certified with the "Safe Tourism certified" and "Be Safe" seals.

<u>Our doors will re-open on July, 15th</u>, so we count with your precious support to reopen sales and recover together the mutual business.

We are ready to start business and welcome your / our customers back to **Be Live Experience Lanzarote Beach.**

Should you have any immediate questions, please do not hesitate to contact your Be Live Hotels Account or Area Director.

We thank everyone for the collaboration Take care and Be Safe!

Solange Moreira

VP Sales & Business Development EMEA

sanger bourades /2.

Be Live Hotels



